
Freeman’s Endowed Church of England Junior
Academy Newsletter

'Let us not love with words or speech but with actions and in truth.'       1 John 3:18

We are pleased to introduce our
Freeman’s School Council!

Our School Council members were elected by their classmates after putting themselves
forward for election and giving a short speech.  We are really looking forward to hearing

their ideas about how we can make Freeman’s an even better place for our pupils to learn
and grow!

Year 3                                                                                  Year 4

Year 5                                                                    Year 6
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Worship Leaders.
We have also elected some of our Year 6 pupils to be Worship Leaders - in this role they will help to plan
and deliver different aspects of Collective Worship.  They will also help to promote our school values to
the wider school.

Junior Librarians
Mrs Berkshire has selected a group of children to work as Librarians and to help to promote Reading
across the school!
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Our Values Champions this week are:

Year 3:    Harriet

Year 4:     Shiv

Year 5:     Leanne

Year 6:     Muftah

Well done to all of our Values Champions!

Stars of the Week:

Year 3: Dahl Class:   Lacey Donaldson Class: Kalezjah

Year 4: Kerr Class:   Marija Zephaniah Class: Sophie-Leigh

Year 5:                    Rowling Class: Theo Horrowitz Class: Zachary M

Year 6: Pulman Class: Calleigh Morpurgo Class: Nicole

Well done to all of Stars of the Week for showing outstanding behavior and excellent effort in their work.

Presentation Awards
Year 3: Dahl Class:  Delilah Donaldson Class: Melatiah

Year 4: Kerr Class:  Katie Zephaniah Class: Oliver

Year 5:                    Rowling Class: Sahara Horrowitz Class: Rayhan

Year 6: Pulman Class:  Laura Morpurgo Class:  Zak

100% Attendance Award - Kamila - Pulman Class

Dojo Champions of the Week

Our Class of the Week with the highest number of Dojo points is Donaldson Class
Our House of the Week with the highest number of Dojo points is the Steelbacks house!

Sports House Points Winners … so far! Mercedes with 26 point

Out of School Awards
Karter - Level 1 Swimming Award                              Lauren - Level 3 Swimming Award

Harry M - Man of the Match Football Award         Charlie T - R&D Award
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Great Work Year 5!

The Year 5 children have been working really hard in
groups to generate vocabulary (about New York in the
1920s) for their hot writes this week.  We really look
forward to reading their finished pieces of writing.

To finish off our amazing unit on forces in science, the
children have been making paper boats to take part in
a race next week.  They had to consider how
streamlined they were, their stability and what devices
they could use to make the boats move faster!  Photos
on Twitter next week! @FE_Year5

This week in maths, Year 5 has been learning
how to interpret graphs.  They have worked
extremely hard to analyse data on line graphs
and answer related questions.
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PE
We had a great day on Tuesday when the ‘Cobblers’ ran a Girls Takeover Day!

Lots of our girls showed a real aptitude for football and have expressed an interest
in joining a club. The coach was blown away by their behaviour and enthusiasm. If
any of our wonderful parents would be interested in training our girls please contact
Mrs Sadler. There is also the opportunity for the girls to join the Weetabix Wildcats-
see below.

House Sports Competition
So far this year Mercedes are leading our House Sports
Competition!

Mercedes are on 26 points, 1 point ahead of Cobbler's
House!  There are lots more competitions to come!
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Reading at Freeman’s
This week, the children have been sent (on Google
Classroom) a reading profile to fill in at home.  This is a
way of celebrating and sharing the reading that is
taking place in school and at home.

It would also be lovely if you could share your favourite
children’s book (or reading material - mine was the
Beano!) with your child.  If you would also like to share

them with me, please email me on the following address and we can add them to our school
display. justine.berkshire@freemansendowed.org

Recycled School Uniform
Thankyou for all of the donations of unused uniform that families have been donating - we
have been thrilled that so many parents are purchasing pieces of uniform! Any money
received from uniform sales will go towards buying playground equipment for the children.

We will try to have the uniform on sale after school on a Thursday and Friday - look out for us in
the playground near the seating area.

School Jumpers £3.00      PE Sweatshirts £2.00     Trousers and Skirts £1.50      Ties £1.50.

Harvest Competition

We would like to remind children to enter our Harvest Competition!
Children can create something of their choice around a Harvest theme -
they could choose to write a prayer, paint a Harvest picture, make an item
linked to Harvest… we are really excited to see their ideas!
Please send any entries into school on Monday 18th October - we will
display the items during the week and then send them home again on
Friday 22nd October.

There will be a small prize for the winner from each class.
We have already had some fantastic entries for the competition-this brilliant one is from  Zara in Year 3!

Please remember to send any donations of tinned or dry food into school next week - we will be
donating them all to the local foodbanks - thankyou in advance for your support.
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